e ot INFORMATION AND EDUCATIONAL TECHNOLOGY

MEMORANDUM
Date: October 30, 2015
To: Dr. Karen Janney, Superintendent
From: David Damico, Director of Information and Educational Technology

RE: Technology Update

During the October 26 Board Meeting, Mr. Segura and Ms. Hall asked for information regarding the
Technology Task Force.

The Technology Task Force has had three meetings so far, the most recent one being on
Tuesday, October 27 from 4-6 PM. Work is continuing on creating and refining a Vision statement
as well as using the Future Ready Schools Survey to assess the District’s readiness and needs in
each of the following areas: Curriculum, Instruction and Assessment; Use of Time; Technology,
Networks and Hardware; and Data and Privacy.

The Task Force will be prepared to formally present its progress to the Board or Trustees by
January 1, 2016.
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